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  The Revolt of The Public and the Crisis of
Authority in the New Millennium Martin Gurri
,2018-12-04 How insurgencies—enabled by digital
devices and a vast information sphere—have
mobilized millions of ordinary people around the
world. In the words of economist and scholar
Arnold Kling, Martin Gurri saw it coming.
Technology has categorically reversed the
information balance of power between the public
and the elites who manage the great hierarchical
institutions of the industrial age: government,
political parties, the media. The Revolt of the
Public tells the story of how insurgencies,
enabled by digital devices and a vast information
sphere, have mobilized millions of ordinary people
around the world. Originally published in 2014,
The Revolt of the Public is now available in an
updated edition, which includes an extensive
analysis of Donald Trump’s improbable rise to the
presidency and the electoral triumphs of Brexit.
The book concludes with a speculative look
forward, pondering whether the current elite class
can bring about a reformation of the democratic
process and whether new organizing principles,
adapted to a digital world, can arise out of the
present political turbulence.
  Inside the Great Tanks Hans Halberstadt,1998
This outstanding history is packed with modern
color photography of World War II's best-known
tanks. Among the armored fighting vehicles covered
are the legendary M4 Sherman, the most famous tank
of WWII; the Churchill and Cromwell, which battled
their way from Normandy to Hamburg; the Russian
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T-34, triumphant over the Germans from Stalingrad
to the streets of Berlin; and the M60 Patton and
Super Sherman, which saw fierce fighting in the
Middle East. The collection even includes a rare
German Hetzer, a tank-destroyer which took its
toll on Allied armor in the last months of the
War.
  Designing the T-34 Peter Samsonov,2019-12-27
When the German army launched Operation Barbarossa
� the invasion of the Soviet Union � on June 22,
1941, it was expecting to face and easily defeat
outdated and obsolete tanks and for the most part
it did, but it also received a nasty shock when it
came up against the T-34. With its powerful gun
and sloped armour, the T-34 was more than a match
for the best German tanks at that time and the
Germans regarded it with awe. German Field Marshal
von Kleist, who commanded the latter stages of
Barbarossa, called it �the finest tank in the
world�. Using original wartime documents author
and historian Peter Samsonov, creator of the Tank
Archives blog, explains how the Soviets came to
develop what was arguably the war�s most
revolutionary tank design.
  One of Ours Willa Cather,1922 Claude has an
intuitive faith in something splendid and feels at
odds with his contemporaries. The war offers him
the opportunity to forget his farm and his
marriage of compromise; he enlists and discovers
that he has lacked. But while war demands
altruism, its essence is destructive
  Sledgehammers Christopher W. Wilbeck,2004
Although much is available about Tiger tanks'
technical details and some of the most famous
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soldiers and units that employed them, until now,
there has been little concerning the organization
and tactical use of heavy tank battalions across
the theaters in which they were employed.
[Wilbeck] provides an in-depth look at heavy tank
battalions' organizations and tactics, including
the tactical doctrine by which these elite units
were supposed to fight and case studies to
illustrate how they were actually employed on the
battlefield--Page 4 of cover.
  "Ironsides" Harold A. Skaarup,2011-08-12 Major
Hal Skaarup has woven together an informative and
detailed synopsis of the carefully preserved and
restored armoured fighting vehicles on display in
Canada. He highlights the importance of these upon
key turning points in history when these AFVs were
in use as tools of war at home and overseas. We
often associate the evolution of military prowess
with the advancement of sophisticated technology.
Major Skaarup's descriptions of Canadian armour as
it evolved to the level it has today reveals that
military planners have had to be continuously
creative in adapting to the changes in modern
combat. They had to devise many intricate
techniques, tactics and procedures to overcome the
insurgents and opposition forces faced in
Afghanistan and future overseas missions where
Canadian armour will be brought into play. This
guide book will show the interested reader where
to find examples of the historical armour
preserved in Canada, and perhaps serve as a window
on how Canadas military contribution to safety and
security in the world has evolved.
  Fighting the People's War Jonathan
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Fennell,2019-01-24 Jonathan Fennell captures for
the first time the true wartime experience of the
ordinary soldiers from across the empire who made
up the British and Commonwealth armies. He
analyses why the great battles were won and lost
and how the men that fought went on to change the
world.
  Pantomime Karl Toepfer,2019-08-19 This book
offers perhaps the most comprehensive history of
pantomime ever written. No other book so
thoroughly examines the varieties of pantomimic
performance from the early Roman Empire, when the
term “pantomime” came into use, until the present.
After thoroughly examining the complexities and
startlingly imaginative performance strategies of
Roman pantomime, the author identifies the
peculiar political circumstances that revived and
shaped pantomime in France and Austria in the
eighteenth century, leading to the Pierrot
obsession in the nineteenth century. Modernist
aesthetics awakened a huge, highly diverse
fascination with pantomime. The book explores an
extraordinary variety of modernist and postmodern
approaches to pantomime in Germany, Austria,
France, numerous countries of Eastern Europe,
Russia, Scandinavia, Spain, Belgium, The
Netherlands, Chile, England, and The United
States. Making use of many performance and
historical documents never before included in
pantomime histories, the book also discusses
pantomime’s messy relation to dance, its peculiar
uses of music, its “modernization” through silent
film aesthetics, and the extent to which writers,
performers, or directors are “authors” of
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pantomimes. Just as importantly, the book explains
why, more than any other performance medium,
pantomime allows the spectator to see the body as
the agent of narrative action.
  Sherman Tanks of the Red Army Peter
Samsonov,2020-12-21 More than 4000 examples of the
famous diesel-fueled M4A2 Sherman tank were sent
to the Soviet Union during the Second World War
under the Lead-Lease program. These American-built
vehicles were operated by Red Army crews against
the Germans during some of the bitterest fighting
on the Eastern Front - yet despite serving with
distinction and being well-liked by their crews,
relatively little has been written about these
vehicles until now. Tank expert Peter Samsonov
looks at the origins of the M4A2 in Soviet service
and the machines that were received from the US as
well as providing a detailed assessment of how
they fared in combat on the front line.
  The Japan expedition. Japan and around the world
J.W. Spalding,2023-07-21 Reproduction of the
original.
  The Goodriches Dane Starbuck,2001 When local
author Dane Starbuck set out several years ago to
write the biography of Pierre Goodrich, scion of
one of Indiana's most prominent twentieth-century
families, he soon discovered that it was
impossible to really understand Pierre Goodrich
without also closely examining his family.
Starbuck's years of research culminated in The
Goodriches: An American Family, now available from
Liberty Fund. This work is a revealing window into
the founding ideals of both Indiana and our
country, and how our founders meant these ideals
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to be lived. The Goodriches: An American Family
begins with the birth of James P. Goodrich in 1864
and continues through the death of his son Pierre
F. Goodrich in 1973. As the story of two
fascinating and fiercely individualistic men, it
is compelling reading, but as author Dane Starbuck
says in the preface, ''the later chapters of this
book are as much a social commentary on American
life in the twentieth century as parts of a
biography of two accomplished men. In his foreword
to The Goodriches: An American Family, James M.
Buchanan, Nobel laureate in economics and
celebrated Liberty Fund author, says, The Indiana
Goodriches are an American family whose leading
members, James and Pierre, helped to shape the
American century. . . . This biography makes us
recognize what is missing from the millennial
setting in which we find ourselves. We have lost
the 'idea of America, ' both as a motivation for
action and as a source of emotional self-
confidence. We have lost that which the Goodriches
possessed. What did the Goodrich family possess
which made them so unique? A belief in the power
of knowledge, the importance of education, and a
strong work ethic combined to imbue the Goodrich
family with a distinctive sense of civic duty.
James Goodrich served as governor of Indiana from
1917 to 1921 and as adviser to Presidents Warren
G. Harding, Calvin Coolidge, and Herbert Hoover.
During his eulogy of James Goodrich, the Reverend
Gustav Papperman explained, The Governor felt that
he had been given talents that were a trust, that
he was to administer them faithfully. . . .
According to author Dane Starbuck, Education was a
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large part of the Goodriches' work ethos. . . .
The family viewed education as a process by virtue
of which the individual remained informed, made
better business decisions, learned the importance
of citizenship, and was given an opportunity for
individual self-improvement. Therefore, work and
education became the centerpieces of the Goodrich
family's ethical and practical life. In later
years, Pierre Goodrich, successful businessman and
entrepreneur, would set aside a portion of his
estate to found Liberty Fund because he believed
that the principles of liberty on which our nation
was founded need to be constantly kept before the
public.
  Life in the Australian Backblocks Edward S.
Sorenson,2022-08-10 Life in the Australian
Backblocks is a short story collection by the
prominent Australian author Edward Sorenson. This
collection aimed to explain Sorenson's fascination
with the manner of life in the bush and the
traditions of the native. Namely, Sorenson was
surprised by the complete lack of egoism inherent
to those people, the absence of crime, and the
high moral standards, which often were hard to
reach for the white men.
  IS-2 Heavy Tank 1944–73 Steven J.
Zaloga,2011-10-20 The Iosef Stalin tanks were the
ultimate heavy tanks developed by the Soviet Union
and were popularly called 'Victory tanks' due to
their close association with the defeat of Germany
in 1945. Yet in spite of their reputation, the
Stalin tanks emerged from a troubled design, had a
brief moment of glory in 1944 and 1945, and
disappeared in ignominy after 1960. This title
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covers the events contributing to the Soviet
Union's need to design the new series, with
particular reference to the unsuccessful KV series
and the advent of a new generation of heavy German
tanks including the Tiger. It also covers their
development, operational history and myriad
variants.
  Panzer IV vs Char B1 bis Steven J.
Zaloga,2011-12-20 The Battle of France in 1940
involved the first large-scale tank-against-tank
battles in history. The massive clashes at Stonne,
Hannant, and Gembloux involved hundreds of tanks
on both sides, yet have faded from memory due to
the enourmity of the French defeat. This book
examines two of the premier opposing tanks of the
Wehrmacht and the French Army, the German PzKpfw
IV and the French Char B1 bis. With a complete
history of the design, development, and deployment
of these armoured fighting vehicles, the story of
these great battles is once again brought to life.
  On Old-world Highways Thomas Dowler Murphy,1914
  Journeys and Experiences in Argentina, Paraguay,
and Chile Henry Stephens,1920
  Tiger Tanks at War Michael Green,James D.
Brown,2008-02-15 The first prototype for the Tiger
tank was set to be ready for Hitlers birthday on
April 20, 1942. The Henschel Company, competing
with Porsche, produced the superior model, and by
August of that year the formidable Tiger--or
Panzerkampfwagen VI Tiger Ausf. H.--was in full
production. This book takes us behind the scenes
with the Tiger tank, reviewing the full history,
the design and mechanics, and the mixed record of
this machine, which was designed to outgun its
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Russian counterparts. Military writer Michael
Green offers a close-up account--accompanied by
photographs, diagrams, and maps--of how the Tiger
tank operated, how it was armed, and where it
succeeded brilliantly, as well as where it failed
miserably. His book fills a fascinating niche in
the history of military technology, and of the
impact of technology on history itself.
  Mechanised Force David Fletcher,1991 A history
of the Tank Corps from 1919 up until the time
when, as the Royal Tank Regiment, it went to war
again in 1939. The book chronicles the events and
innovations of the years between the wars.
  Focus on English 10 Student Book Rex Kevin
Sadler,Winter, Viv,Sandra Sadler,2016-07-07
  The Uncommercial Traveller Illustrated Charles
Dickens,2021-10-07 The Uncommercial Traveller is a
collection of literary sketches and reminiscences
written by Charles Dickens, published in
1860-1861. In 1859 Dickens founded a new journal
called All the Year Round and the Uncommercial
Traveller articles would be among his main
contributions. He seems to have chosen the title
and persona of the Uncommercial Traveller as a
result of a speech he gave on 22 December 1859 to
the Commercial Travellers' School London in his
role as honorary chairman and treasurer. The
persona sits well with a writer who liked to
travel, not only as a tourist, but also to
research and report what he found visiting Europe,
America and giving book readings throughout
Britain. He did not seem content to rest late in
his career when he had attained wealth and comfort
and continued travelling locally, walking the
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streets of London in the mould of the flâneur, a
'gentleman stroller of city streets'. He often
suffered from insomnia and his night-time
wanderings gave him an insight into some of the
hidden aspects of Victorian London, details of
which he also incorporated into his novels.
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